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Dear Director, 
 
Hello, 
 
I am a 22 year old girl who is very distraught by the way these gentle giants are treated. They 
should not be racing dogs they deserve to be treated with respect. Greyhounds are actually really 
lazy dogs and just love to sit around with there human companion. Stop torturing them and let 
them be just dogs not racing dogs. Money is evil and whoever allows this is more evil. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Vanessa Sztajniger 
 


